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fir. Carlton R. Stoiber, Director
Office of Nuclear Export

and Imoort Control
Bureau of Oceans and International

Environmental and Scientific Affairs
U.S. Department of State
'Jashington, D.C. 20520

Dear Mr. Stoiber:

Enclosed is a letter dated August 16, 1982 from Ruactor Experiments, Inc.
withdrawing its license application XST101716 for the export of 0.102 micrograms
of uranium enriched to 93.15% to the University of Alexandria in Egypt.
Executive Branch views were received on this proposed export August 2,1982.

Please r. ark your records to indicate this withdrawal.

Sincerel
!Q} _C - .

y <--

James V. Zir ncrman, Assistant Director

Expbrt/Impo t and Interna tional Safeguards
Office of International Frocrams

/toclosure:.

/
'Ltr dtd 8-16-82

(XSNM01716)

cc w/ enclosure:
fir. Michael McDanough, DOE
fir . Ed Fei, ACDA/|iP/NX
fis. Sheila Buckley, D0D
Ms. Nataly Martin, DOE
Mr. Robert Cutter, DOC
itr. Robin DeLaBarre, DOS
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